
Holiday Babysitting Drop-off Event

Saturday, December 17, 2022

4:00-7:00 PM

Poplar Creek Elementary School gym,

17401 W. Cleveland Avenue, New Berlin

53146

About the Event: At this drop-off event, parents get an evening off to enjoy, and our 5th grade Girl

Scouts and adult volunteers are here to provide a fun night of activities, crafts, and playtime for your

children* in a safe, controlled environment. Dinner, dessert, and beverages will be provided.

**During this season of giving, we are collecting donations of peanut butter and sunbutter which will be

donated to the New Berlin Food Pantry to help local families in need.**

Older girls (Cadettes and up) are welcome to come help PA at the event (contact Michelle).

What to Bring/How to Dress: The entire event will be inside the Poplar Creek Elementary School gym.

Your child should dress in clothes that allow play and can potentially get a little messy from crafting.

Cost: $30 per child and includes all activities and food.

How to register: fill out this google form: https://forms.gle/xXQ68KdRQQdMcqwS7

How to pay: (leave your child(ren) names in the memo)

1. Zelle app through your bank to 262-366-3305

2. VenMo to: @Michelle-Streit-1850 (last four is 3305 if asked)

3. Paypal to https://paypal.me/MichelleStreit1850 (Please be sure to choose FRIENDS & FAMILY or

you’ll be paying again to cover the service fee)

Questions? Contact Michelle at 262-366-3305 or michelle.f.streit@gmail.com

Pre-registration deadline is 12/12/2022. After all, we need to make sure we have enough supplies and

dinner for everyone! After this date, add $10. We accept registrations until the event is full.

*We are willing to accept potty-trained children 4 years old and up who go to school all day. If you

have any questions about whether this event would be appropriate for your child, please do not

hesitate to contact Michelle.*

https://forms.gle/xXQ68KdRQQdMcqwS7

